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Nufarm Dropzone Herbicide 

APVMA registration number: 91596 

APVMA approved label number: 132780 

Batch number: 376758-0479 

Sold by herbicide retailers in all States/Territories between 22/01/2024 to 15/11/2024 

On 15/11/2024, Nufarm Australia Limited (ACN: 004 377 780) initiated a voluntary recall under section 106 

of the Agricultural and Veterinary Chemicals Code scheduled to the Agricultural and Veterinary Chemicals 

Code Act 1994 (Cth) in relation to the chemical product described above. 

Reason for voluntary recall: 

Some units of the product Nufarm Dropzone Herbicide may have been incorrectly affixed with a Nufarm 

Avadex Xtra booklet cover on the label as depicted in the photo above. 

Hazard: 

Relying on the incorrect booklet will identify the incorrect contents, product details and use.   

What to do: 

1. Please check your Nufarm DROPZONE 110 L receipted after 22/01/24 to ensure it is correctly labelled. 

2. Nufarm DROPZONE 110 L with batch number ending with ‘0479’ contain Nufarm DROPZONE and 

should have Nufarm DROPZONE booklet cover on the label. 

3. If any drums with incorrect label are found, please isolate the product and place in quarantine so it can’t 

be accidently sold.  

4. Contact your supplier or Nufarm Customer Service (1800 683 276) to organise a new booklet cover and 

label or organise a stock return. 

 

For further information 

Please direct all calls and any queries concerning this voluntary recall to the 

Nufarm’s Customer Service – Phone 1800 Nufarm (1800 683 276) 


